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If Accounts Payable does not have proof that you received your goods, they cannot 
pay the vendor’s invoice.   

If even one invoice is not paid or past due, the District may be put on Credit Hold by 
the vendor.  Last year, Office Depot, Home Depot, and School Specialty all put BUSD 
on credit hold, disallowing more purchases until the account was current.   

If Accounts Payable staff requests verification of receipt of goods, i.e. your signature 
on an invoice, don’t ignore them!  Check that you have received the goods, sign the 


